
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JUNE 1, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I TRUST YOU ENJOYED THE MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND. FOR MANY IT’S A TIME TO 

TRAVEL. AND WITH OUR SMARTPHONE APP, YOU CAN TRAVEL AS FAR AS YOU LIKE AND 

STILL BE ABLE TO LISTEN TO WRVM. I’M TAKING SOME VACATION DAYS THIS WEEK, 

AND DOING SOME TRAVELING AS WELL. SO THIS WEEK, I’M GOING TO BE SHARING WITH 

YOU SOME MORE LETTERS WE RECEIVED DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. 

[BEVERLY – NEW LONDON] HERE’S MY LETTER FOR LETTER MONTH. THANK YOU TO ALL AT 

WRVM. MY RADIO IN THE HOUSE, IN THE CAR AND IN THE SUMMER WHEN WORKING IN MY 

GARDEN OUTSIDE IS WITH ME TUNED TO WRVM OF COURSE. MY FAVORITE PROGRAM IS 

JOHN MACARTHUR OF GRACE TO YOU. I LOVE ALL THE MUSIC AND MANY OTHER PROGRAMS 

BUT OF COURSE THERE ARE SOME I TURN OFF. BUT I REALIZE THESE ARE PROGRAMS 

OTHERS MY ENJOY SO FOR THAT REASON I AM NOT MENTIONING WHICH ONES THEY ARE. 

KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK. WITHOUT WRVM’S RADIO MINISTRY I DON’T KNOW WHAT I 

WOULD DO. I CAN’T BEGIN TO IMAGINE. MAY GOD’S BLESSINGS BE WITH YOU AND ALL WHO 

MAKE THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

AND THAT WOULD BE EACH ONE OF YOU WHO PRAY FOR US OR GIVE FINANCIALLY. 

[KAY – CHICAGO] DEAR FRIENDS. WE SPEND HALF OF OUR TIME IN WISCONSIN AND HALF 

IN ILLINOIS. WE LISTEN OFF AND ON ALL DAY AND ALWAYS IN THE 10 – 11:30 PM. WHEN 

WE ARE IN ILLINOIS I LIVE STREAM YOU. YOU RELAX ME ESPECIALLY IN THE LATE 

HOURS. YOUR CHOICE OF MUSIC MOVES MY SOUL IN WORSHIP. THANK YOU FOR ALL 

YOU DO TO HELP US GROW IN OUR FAITH.  

WE ARE HEARING FROM MORE AND MORE PEOPLE WHO ARE LISTENING ONLINE OR VIA 

THE SMARTPHONE APP. AND THE COMMON THING I HEAR FROM THEM IS THEY 

APPRECIATE OUR STYLE OF MUSIC, AS SO MANY OF YOU DO. IT IS DIFFERENT THAN 

MOST OTHER CHRISTIAN RADIO STATIONS. I’M OFTEN ASKED, WHAT KIND OF MUSIC DO 

WE PLAY? IT’S REALLY HARD TO ADEQUATELY ANSWER THAT QUESTIONS IN JUST A FEW 

SHORT WORDS. IT’S KIND OF LIKE A POTLUCK OF MUSIC; A LITTLE BIT OF EVERYTHING. 

IF YOU DON’T LIKE THE SONG PLAYING RIGHT NOW, YOU’LL PROBABLY LIKE THE ONES 

AFTER IT. THANKS FOR LISTENING. AND THANKS FOR PARTNERING WITH US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


